
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 17, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development & Transportation 
 
SUBJECT: Closure of Old Lakeshore Road 
 
 
As a result of strong north winds experienced during the evening of October 
16, a portion of the bank on Old Lakeshore Road at Marion Avenue has eroded 
resulting in the immediate closure of Old Lakeshore Road at Marion Avenue. 
 
Crews will begin working to stabilize the bank but no details on the anticipated 
road closure duration is available at this time. More information will be 
released as this work progresses. 

- 30 – 
 



  
Photos: Erosion along Old Lakeshore Road. 
 
For more information please contact: 
Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development & Transportation 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3359 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3265 
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